
                           NOTE FOR WEBSITE IN RELATION TO CARGIANT SITEVISIT VIDEO 

 “There was a video presentation that was shown on the Cargiant site visit.  This will be 
made available in the form of a USB stick, on request, for Examination purposes only.  If 
anyone wishes to request a copy for the purpose of the examination, please contact the 
Programme Officer Charlotte Glancy.  The Programme Officer’s details can be found here 
Programme Officer Details “ 

 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/organisations-we-work/old-oak-and-park-royal-development-corporation-opdc/get-involved-opdc/opdc-local-plan/submission-and-examination/local-plan-examination-process

